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Chairman’s Announcement 

Health needs Assessment for Gypsies, Travellers and Boaters in Wiltshire  

 
The Traveller Reference Group has completed Wiltshire’s first Health Needs 

Assessment for Gypsy, Traveller and Boater communities in Wiltshire. This 

assessment provides a snapshot of current issues experienced across these 

communities in relation to accommodation, health and education and will be refreshed 

as appropriate when new intelligence become available. The document will be used 

as the evidence-base for the new Wiltshire Traveller Strategy which will be brought to 

the Health Select Committee as a full paper in January 2020 for discussion.  

The HNA is published on www.wiltshireintelligence.org.uk or can be obtained via 

Steve Maddern, Public Health Consultant, steve.maddern@wiltshire.gov.uk  
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